Green Street Clinic Patient Participation Group (PPG)
Thursday 18th June 2015 (6-7)

Minutes
1.  Apologies: Ron, Tove, Joan
Present: Andrew, Gerry, Graham, Daniela, Heather, David

2. Minutes of last meeting (circulated)
These were agreed
3. Update on Commissioning 
Daniela reported that steps are being taken towards introducing initiatives to avoid admissions for patients over 75 and with complex needs. Daniela will report back when there are clearer plans.

Gerry brought up the MSK service introduction, and he and Daniela have agreed to prepare an item as information for patients as a newsletter item. He will be attending another meeting and will report back.

4.  Friends of Green Street Clinic – update
Item deferred till next meeting

5. Meetings and Fora
Graham described a session he had attended of the PPG/CCG Forum, which included a session from the Business Manager of the Lighthouse Practice. In comparing what was reported at that meeting with what Green Street PPG has achieved, Graham was very critical of our level of patient involvement, the quality of our Newsletter, the achievements of the PPG to date, and the level of involvement of the PPG by the Practice in its planning. He suggested that we should write individually to all patients about the PPG and that the Partnership should fund the costs.
He also described a survey document about what the Practice and the PPG consider what the PPG should be doing.

In view of the strength of the discussion it was agreed that this survey should be done by the Practice and then by the PPG at a single issue meeting. 
6. Update on current Survey/future  Surveys – Practice Nurse Appointments, Advance Booking

Deferred

7. Date of next meeting

23 July 2015
